
サウスイースト日本語学園 
 

Southeast Japanese 
Language School 

 
New Student Registration  

2020-2021 school year 
 
 

 Classes for all ages: 
            Kindergarten (5 yrs) to high school students and adults 

  
No prior knowledge necessary.   

Learn the Japanese language and culture  
 

Fall semester starts August 22, 2020  

  
Our school is open to anyone wishing to learn Japanese regardless of race or religion. 

 
New student registration:      Saturday,   June 6 & 13           9:00 AM - 1:00 PM 
    登録     Saturday,  July 25 & 26           1:00 - 5:00 PM   
            or by appointment 
 
 

For further information call:  (562) 863-5996     日本語でどうぞ 
 
Southeast Japanese School     
14615 Gridley Road 
Norwalk, California 90650 (562) 863-5996 
www.sejscc.org/school.html 


